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CITY CLERK REPORT 

 
Reporting Period: October 7, 2022 – October 31, 2022  

Prepared By: Aubrey Wegeleben, City Clerk 

Date: October 31, 2022 

 

COVID-19 

Assisting with reviewing, approving, and sharing covid information on travel each plane day.  

 

 

COMMUNITY 

Absentee voting for General Elections will be available in my office starting 9AM October 24, 2022, 

through 4PM, November 7, 2022, for those that will not be on island the day of voting.  

 

General Elections will be held on November 8th from 7AM – 8PM in the Rec Hall.  

 

The RecHall was utilized for the Aleut Independence celebration (28th) and Halloween Family Fun  

Night (29th).  

 

 

PERSONNEL 

My first day was October 7; the transition has been a good one, and I feel that I am settling in well. I 

was introduced, through Zoom, to those off island who work with the City.  

 

I’ve been familiarizing myself with digital programs such as Onboard and the APEI training portal.  

 

We’ve leased two housing units to staff.  
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